
March 7, 2023 

Testimony to the House Elections Committee 

  

NAME: Lisa Marin 

TITLE: KU Graduate Student, School of Social Welfare 

EMAIL ADDRESS: lisa.marin@ku.edu 

BILL NUMBER: SB 208, removal of ballot boxes 

PROPONENT, OPPONENT, or NEUTRAL: Opponent 

ORAL or WRITTEN ONLY TESTIMONY: Written testimony 

  

Dear Chair & members of the committee, 

  

I am writing to voice my opposition to bill SB 208. 

  

As a public servant that serves disable people, I respectfully request 24/7 ballot drop boxes 
throughout the counties. Disabled people rely on family or staff to take them to drop off their 
ballots. Assistance often takes place after business hours.  

Please do not disenfranchise disabled people.  

  

Please don’t disenfranchise disabled people, VOTE NO on bill SB 208 

  

Lisa Marin 

KU Graduate Student, School of Social Welfare 

Overland Park, KS 
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